
Project Update: February 2018 
 
Our dedicated cetacean surveys have been delayed because even though we 
have permission we have still not received the formal letter from the wildlife authorities.  
 
That said, we did start our ferry surveys from January 2018 and have been able to see 
a lot of interesting and rare species. Also my follow ups with the monitoring community 
are being continued.  
 
I am attaching a photo of the Risso's dolphin that was taken by my volunteer Sagar 
Rajpurkar on one of the ferry surveys of South Andaman. 
 

 
 
 
 


